7710 N 68th Avenue.
Glendale, Arizona85303  
Phone: 623-463-1307
Fax: 623-463-1305

May 7th, 2013

Dear Serenia Lino,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I greatly appreciate everything that you have done for me in regards to my internship.  The opportunity to gain experience and add to my resume is an extremely valuable one.  The welcoming nature of your staff and yourself made my internship much more enjoyable.  I looked forward every day to coming to do my hours of my internship.  I now can say that I know that much more about the repossession and recovery business.  I feel comfortable filing and placing orders for a vehicle all thanks to your training.  I cannot thank you enough for allowing me to intern at O.T.R.


Sincerely, 
Crystallynn Rexroad
